
 

 
6 June 2016 
 
Our Ref: AKQ/NM/2015/131 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Murray Edwards College Cambridge, Pathways to Success Conference 
 
Your daughter has expressed an interest in applying to the University of 
Cambridge and attending the Murray Edwards conference.  The visit will take 
place on 29-30 June 2016 and students will leave College by car at 11.00am 
on 29 June, returning at approximately 6.30pm the following day. 
 
The purpose of the visit is to celebrate achievement, explore aspirations and 
share information. It will also give the students the opportunity to look around 
a Cambridge College in the afternoon, attending workshops on achievement 
and success.  In the evening, attendees will meet with current undergraduates 
and have a chance to experience life at the College.  The next day, the 
students will attend a series of talks and workshops in the morning and, in the 
afternoon, will be free to look around other Cambridge Colleges and 
University departments as part of the general University open day of 
Cambridge. 
 
Students will not be required to wear college dress, but will be expected to 
dress appropriately.  They have been advised on the standard of dress 
expected for the visit. 
 
There is no cost for this visit, as all transport, accommodation and meals will 
be provided by Murray Edwards free of charge. 
 
If you would like your daughter to take part in the visit, please return the 
attached pro-forma to reception by Friday 17 June 2016. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs A Quinn 
HE Co-ordinator 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Our Ref: AKQ/NM/2015/131 
 
Murray Edwards College Cambridge,  
Pathways to Success Conference 29-30 June 2016 
 
Name of student ____________________________________  
 
PT _________________ 
 
*I/We give permission for *my/our child taking part in the above visit. 
 
Signed___________________________________ Parent/Carer     
 
Date ________________ 
 
 


